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Noeleen Keavey

Subject: FW: IE License W0201-05 Drehid Waste Management Facility

 

From: John Staunton   
Sent: Tuesday 17 December 2024 10:22 
To: Noeleen Keavey <n.keavey@epa.ie> 
Cc: Aoife Flanagan ; John Payne  
Subject: RE: IE License W0201-05 Drehid Waste Management Facility 
 
Hi Noleen, 
  
Our client (Bord na Móna) are currently in the process of updating the IPC license boundary for the bog surrounding 
the proposed Drehid project to account for the proposed development at the site (as we had previously discussed). 
Please see attached correspondence they have sent to the EPA inspector (Billy Shanahan) for the IPC license change. 
  
We would greatly appreciate it if you could make contact with Billy internally to see if there is any way to streamline 
the two applications, with a view to improving the overall timeline for the project. As you are probably aware, it is 
considered crucial that the IE license application is decided upon as soon as possible in order to avoid significant 
waste management and waste disposal capacity deficit in Ireland as the existing Drehid landfill is fast approaching its 
maximum disposal capacity. 
 
Kind regards, 
  
John 
 
Dr. John Staunton B.Sc. PhD. 
Senior Project Manager & Environmental Scienঞst 
 
TOBIN 
Galway | Dublin | Castlebar | Limerick | Sligo 
Telephone: +353 91 565211 
Email:    john.staunton@tobin.ie 
Website:     h�p://www.tobin.ie  

        
 

2024 Engineering Excellence Awards Winner: Environmental Engineering Project of the Year  
2022 Engineers Ireland Awards Winner: CPD Employer of the Year  
2022 Associaࢼon of Consulࢼng Engineers of Ireland Awards Winner: Innovaࢼon  
2020 Associaࢼon of Consulࢼng Engineers of Ireland Awards Winner: Project Management  
2019 Associaࢼon of Consulࢼng Engineers of Ireland Awards Winner: Design Excellence (Structures) 
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“This email is confidenঞal and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you 
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Patrick J TOBIN & Co. Ltd is a company with limited liability, registered in Galway, Ireland. Registered Number 
042654. Registered Office is Fairgreen House, Fairgreen Road, Galway.  




